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FAO Tom Gabriel

Regarding another proposal for the above address, we can not fully understand that on inspection, it was not
obvious that  no work had been carried out to reduce the height of the detached garage  whatsoever, since it was
originally built
We were told that the inspection was to make sure  had carried out works to reduce building after
his proposal was refused.
As we have pointed out there is no need for a 3.6m high roof level for a garage.
This has been refused so therefore it should be Inforced.
We will be Looking at this more seriously , whoever inspected after inforcement has not taking the appropriate
measures and has therefore  given the owner  a reason to reapply.




